
 
 
ICN Steering Group Meeting 
Wednesday, 15 September 2021, 2:00pm CET 
 
 
Attendees 
 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
Brazilian Administrative Council for Economic Defense 
Competition Bureau Canada 
Colombian Superintendencia de Industria y Comercio 
European Commission DG Competition 
French Autorité de la concurrence 
German Bundeskartellamt 
Hungarian Gazdasági Versenyhivatal 
Italian Autorità Garante della Concorrenza e del Mercato 
Japan Fair Trade Commission 
Kenya Competition Authority 
Korean Fair Trade Commission 
Mexican Federal Economic Competition Commission 
Portuguese Competition Authority 
Federal Antimonopoly Service of the Russian Federation 
Competition and Consumer Commission of Singapore 
Competition Commission of South Africa 
Turkish Competition Authority 
United Kingdom Competition and Markets Authority 
United States Department of Justice 
United States Federal Trade Commission 
 
 
Item 1: Election of the Steering Group Chair 
 
The Steering Group re-elected Andreas Mundt, President of the Bundeskartellamt, as Steering 
Group (SG) Chair.  
 
Item 2: Welcome to new SG members 
 
The Chair entered the meeting and welcomed the SG members including the new members 
Andrés Barreto, Superintendent, Colombian Superintendency of Industry and Commerce, and 
Francis Kariuki, Director General, Kenya Competition Authority. 
 
Item 3: Approval of Agenda and Minutes 
 
The SG approved the proposed agenda and the minutes of the SG meeting on 15 September 
2021.  
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Item 3: Leadership 
 

The SG members approved two updates to the 2021/22 working group leadership approved 
by the SG on 7 July 2021:  

• The French Autorité de la concurrence will become Co-chair of the Unilateral Conduct 
Working Group.  

• The Fiscalía Nacional Económica Chile will become Cartel Working Group Co-chair.  

• The US FTC will join the ICN Steering Group Project – Competition law enforcement 
at the intersection between competition, consumer protection, and privacy 

 

Item 4: ICN Annual Conference review 

 

The Chair and the SG members thanked the Hungarian GVH, President Csaba Rigó and his 
team, for organizing the successful ICN Annual Conference. SG members emphasized the 
high level of professionalism with regard to the virtual format, the attention to detail, the 
well-organized sessions, the efforts made to ensure speaker diversity, the fact that the event 
included virtual BOS, and the conference materials including the conference yearbook.  

 

 
Item 5: Other Business 

 

The SG discussed the ICN anniversary event to take place on 25 October 2021. 

 
Item 6: Future SG Meetings 
 
The next SG meeting will take place on 10 November 2021. 


